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Ohio Power Siting Board 

Ted Strickland, Govemor 

fioan:'MemAeis 

fW^ November 6, 2007 

Alan R. schifter Jenniier Blough 
Hie PubUcUtilitieBCanmission(rfOhio . irnt^*^ r ^ n J 

15897 Leggett Road 
Montville, Ohio 44064 

Christopher Ktxleski 
Ohio Environmentai Protection Agency 

Re: American Transmission Systems, Inc. 
Geauga Coimty -138kV Transmission Line Supply Project 
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Dr. Alvin Jackson 
Oliio Department of Hedth 

Sean Logan 
Ohki D^iarbnefd of Nature Resources 

Robert I 
Ohio Department tiA Agricultura 

Andrew M. Boatrighl, P.E. 
Pubtic Member 

Steven Driehaus 
(Mo House of Representatives 

JohnHagan 
O H O House of Repnesentafiwes 

Bob Schuler 
Ohio Senate 

Dear Ms. Blough: 

Thank you for your concerns regarding the proposed American Transmission 
Systems, Inc. / Geauga County -138kV Transmission Line Supply Project. As with 
the consideration of all transmission projects, local and surrounding businesses, 
residents, municipalities and officials are invited to discuss the present and long-term economical 
and enviroimiental feasibility of such projects. The response we receive 
from these entities convey an interest in environmental, ecological and social implications 
associated with the proposed transmission line. 

On Septemb^ 28,2007, American Transmission Systems, Inc. submitted an application for 
the project before the Ohio Power Siting Board. At this time, no public hearings are scheduled. 
However, once our staff review ofthe application is complete, the applicant is required to publish 
appropriate notice of all hearings in local newspapers of general circulation in the area. 

As we appreciate all input into the siting process, your document will be shared with members 
ofthe BtDard and placed in the official docket for the case. Further, should you wish to view 
activity involving this application, please visit our web site at www.OPSB.ohio.gov. 

Jason WHson 
OhioSaiate 

Very truly yours 

KlausL 
Ohio Po Board 

leo E. Broad street I f W - A Q A 
Coftinbus, Ohio 432155793 ' » 
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Strickland, Governor 
" " ^ 

From: JENNIFER BLOUGH [lognsky@alltel.net] 

Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2007 6:16 PM 

To: Strickland, Governor 

Subject: Governor Site Issues 

• o 

Name: JENNIFER BLOUGH 
Email: lognsky@alltel,net 
Address: 15897 LEGGETT RD 
City, State ZIP: MONTVILLE Ohio, 44064 
Phone: 440-968-0133 
Comments: 
As a mother of 4 small children, I am opposed to the proposed 138kV powerline on Clay Street or 528. 
The reason my husband and I chose to live in rural Montville was to provide a safe and heathy area for 
our children to play. This powerline through the Illuminating Co. would not be what we want our 
children to be exposed while outside playing. I would suggest an alternate route 11 instead. Thank you 
for your time. Sincerely, Jermifer M Blough 
Response: Yes 

10/25/2007 

mailto:lognsky@alltel.net

